
 The Bearden Boys and Girls Golf teams will hold tryouts for 
the 2025 team on Thursday, May 8th beginning at 4:00 pm at 
the Bearden Golf facility on campus. If a player does not 
have physical on file at Bearden, a complete physical form 
will need to be brought to tryouts. If there are any questions, 
please contact Coach Davis. 

Coach Billie Davis 
billie.davis@knoxschools.org 
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